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VOTE!
In the Election for 

International Union Officers

Ballots for the election of International Union 
Officers were mailed to members on October 4. 
We must demonstrate to employers, politicians 
and the media that Teamsters care about their 
union and are active participants in democracy. 
 
Take part in the democratic process. 
VOTE in the Teamster election. It’s your right and 
your responsibility. 
 
Ballots Mailed October 4 
Ballots Counted November 15

YOUR RIGHT • YOUR RESPONSIBILITY

Go to www.ibtvote.org or www.teamster.org to see the candidate debates. 
 

If you have not received your ballot by October 12, please call the  
Election Supervisor at (844) 428-8683 to request a replacement ballot.




